To Whom It May Concern:

Regarding the Application by Luis Daniel Escalera Quinones for a Type 20
alcohol sales license for 3 Hermanos Produce at 3045 Middlefield Road in
Redwood City, the North Fair Oaks Council has moved to recommend rejection
of this application on the grounds that granting this license would not
serve public convenience or necessity. The North Fair Oaks Area currently
has approximately 50 licensed liquor outlets which relative to the local
population of approximately 14,000 results in a disproportionate
concentration of more than 35 outlets per 10,000 residents compared to the
county wide density of 22 outlets per 10,000 residents.

Thank you for your consideration,

W
Christian Molick
President, North Fair Oaks Council



